
Hi,  

 

Thanks for the hearing on Tue on S.114. As discussed, the committee was looking for a group to 

lead the psychedelic therapy advisory group. The VT Psychological Association is willing to serve 

to convene the meetings, staff them to run the meetings and take notes, compile and submit 

the report. We voted as a board today and it was approved.  

 

I will follow progress on the bill during and after crossover to see if it keeps moving and then 

begin once the Governor signs it.  

 

Please advise if you’d like to add/edit anything here.  

Thank you, 

Rick  

 

Dr. Rick Barnett, PsyD, LADC  

802 373 2909 TEXT or CALL 

X/Twitter @drrickbarnett 

Licensed Psychologist-Doctorate 

Licensed Alcohol/Drug Counselor 
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